

## MEADGATE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Mascalls Way • Great Baddow • Chelmsford • Essex CM2 7NS Tel: (01245) 259403 • Fax: (01245) 344297

E-mail: admin@meadgate.essex.sch.uk • Website: www.meadgateprimary.com Executive Headteacher: Mr. J. J. Figg

Wednesday 20th May 2020

Dear Parents/Carers of Pupils in Years 2 - 5

Following our recent communication, as you are aware, children in years R, 1 and 6 will be returning to school after half term, should the government's five tests be met.

For the time being, children in Years 2 - 5 will continue to access home learning provided by the class teachers. It has been great to see all the different home learning tasks being carried out by your children. All teachers will be engaged in face to face teaching and maintenance of home learning moving forward. This is going to be quite a challenge for them and there may be some changes to the home learning that you have been used to as a result of this.

We know that Meadgate families will understand this and continue to be supportive of our staff as we enter yet another unprecedented phase.

We are hopeful that at some point during the second half of the summer term we may be able to welcome your children back to the school and we look forward to seeing them all as soon as possible.

Many Thanks

Mr Joseph Figg

**Executive Headteacher** 

